
January 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parent/carer 
 
History and Politics Visit to Houses of Parliament – Year 12 & 13 
 
I am writing to inform you about a school visit to Houses of Parliament on Tuesday, 14th March 
2023.  This visit is a unique learning experience for students who will be able to experience 
history being made first-hand through a tour of the House of Commons and Lords. The visit 
will also complement the curriculum they are studying as history and/or politics students. 
 
Students will meet me at the Westminster Station at 8.45am on Tuesday, 28th February and 
will be dismissed from Westminster Station after the visit at 1pm. Students will be required to 
wear smart, professional dress, including shoes (no trainers or jeans allowed).  
 
If your child suffers from asthma or requires an EpiPen, it is your responsibility to ensure that 
the appropriate medication is provided for this trip. 
 
There is no cost for this trip, however if you would like your child to attend please complete 
the consent form on ParentPay. Please note that all invited students are expected to attend this 
trip as it links directly with their A level courses.  
 
By consenting on ParentPay to this trip, you agree to: 
 Your child taking part in the visit as detailed above; 
 A member of staff giving consent for your child to receive appropriate medical treatment 

in the event of an emergency. 
 
If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
K Kaur 
Acting Curriculum Leader  


